
       
 

 

 TMSGRN/CIRC/23-24/12                                                                                        10th May’ 2023 
 

Summer Break for Grades Pre-Nursery - II 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)!  

Since the beginning of the new session our little learners have spent considerable time in teaching 

- learning activities. Along with these they have participated in dance, art, craft, sports etc. and are 

involved in organizing a beautiful Mother's day event for their beloved moms as well. 

Now with an anticipated rise in temperature they deserve a break more than anyone else. Keeping 

the same in mind summer break for Foundational wing (Pre-nursery to Grade II) will begin from 

Monday, 22nd May 2023.   

SPTM for the wing is scheduled for Saturday, 20th May 2023 along with a book fair that will bring 

together best of age-appropriate books for our avid readers. The detailed circular about the SPTM 

will be shared with you closer to date. 

 

The school will reopen for students on Monday, 3rd July 2023. 

 

Hope the vacations will be relaxing and rejuvenating for our little scholars and they will come back 

fresh and ready to learn more! 

 

Warm regards  

 

Dr. Himani Tyagi 

Principal 


